
  
   

 

27th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
 
AQA GCSE 9 – 1 Mathematics Textbook 
 
We have purchased excellent textbooks to use in our teaching of the AQA GCSE 9 – 1 
Mathematics course. The AQA GCSE Maths Higher Student Book, published by Oxford 
University Press, contains clearly worked examples, plenty of higher level questions and direct 
links to MyMaths. 
 
These textbooks will remain in the classroom and boys will be able to access an electronic copy 
(along with on-line video tutorials) using their login to www.kerboodle.com. 
 
If you would also like to purchase a paper copy of the textbook for your son, we can buy them 
directly from the publisher for £18.50 which is a 30% discount on the RRP. 
 

PAYMENTS OPTIONS:  

Payment should be made by Wednesday 2nd October 2019 to ensure we can receive this 
discount. 

 

To pay please access WisePay through your sons Insight account and select ‘WisePay Finance 
Portal’ the item can be found under the BWS Books and Magazines tab. If you have any issues 
accessing WisePay please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it 
difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Barrett 
 
Head of Mathematics, BWS 
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